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Your 2005 Long Beach / South Bay District Elected and Appointed Officials include:

Chair – Cuong Pho


Chief Rep – Stephanie Kaplan

Nominating Committee – Oscar Gallardo

Vice Chair – Covey Lazouras

Rep – Kelley Kubota


Nominating Comm – Mindy Winterswyk

Secretary – Lisa Smith


Rep -  Chris Izu



Nominating Comm -  Allyn Izu

Treasurer – Karen Frederick

Rep -  Keith Ancheta


Nominating Comm -  Marc Broberg

Student Liaison – Mindi Adam

Rep -  Mei Lee Chapple


Affiliate Rep – Oliver de la Paz

PR Chair – Stephanie Kaplan

Rep –  Stephanie Pho (alternate)

Affiliate Rep – Alice Tran (alternate)

Newsletter Editor – Karen Frederick
Webmaster – Julie Hershberg

Go to www.geocities.com/lbsbapta for contact information under the Leadership link


Event:        
​CONTINUING EDUCATION COURSE
Dates:
September 17, 2005

Title:
Pilates for Therapists: An Introduction to Pilates Technique
Speakers: 
Pamela Leitner, PT, DPT, OCS

Karyn Wong, PT, DPT, OCS, FAAOMPT
Location: 
Little Company of Mary Transitional Care Center, Torrance CA

Price:

$150.00 Long Beach South Bay APTA members; 270.00 non-APTA members 

Contact Keith Ancheta at keithanchetadptcmt@yahoo.com  or call 310-257-5278 if you would like more information.   Limited to 20 participants.




The next general membership meeting is scheduled for September 27th, 6:30pm in the Health Conference Center at Torrance Memorial Hospital.  The speaker is Rob Landel, DPT, OCS, CSCS.  He will be speaking on the topic of “Grade 5 Mobilization: Evidence for Practice, Entry Level Skill?”  For more information, contact Stephanie Kaplan at lb_sbapta@hotmail.com or (562) 652-0190.


Would you believe that more then half of the year has gone! I hope everyone is having a fruitful year as much as our District has had.  Here are a few highlights:

1. Your first two District meetings had two renowned speakers discussing on the topics of “Functional Biomechanics of the Lower Quarter” and “Differential Diagnosis for the Patient Presenting with Dizziness.”  Thank you again to Dr. Chris Powers and Julia Burlette who generously donated their time and expertise for our district. 

2. Your first district continuing education was presented by two nationally renowned speakers – Dr. Chris Powers and Dr. Stephen Reischl.  They brought their exciting course on Functional Biomechanics of the  Knee to California and presented it locally for the first time.  Thank you again.

3. Your second continuing education promises to be another exciting course for your professional toolbag.  See details on page 1

4. Your Public Relations committee has been working diligently to increase the public awareness on the role of our profession.  Look for upcoming advertisements in your local newspaper and speakers at your local schools, clubs, etc.  If you would like to help out, contact Stephanie Kaplan at lb_sbapta@hotmail.com or (562) 652-0190.  There are also opportunities to earn money!

These LBSB District successes have been due to the hard work of your elected officers and the volunteers in your District.  Please take the time to thank them for donating their time.  Of course, we would be not successful without you – the members.  You told us what you wanted and we listened.  Thank you!  Again, we are always looking for new ideas, member input and member participation at every level of the district organization.  If you would like to volunteer to host a meeting or participate on any of the district committees, please let us know.  

Have a great the rest of summer.

Cuong Pho, DPT,OCS,SCS,CHT,ATC

The Public Relations (PR) Committee of the Long Beach South Bay District of CPTA has been working on many activities for its members.  One of the primary functions of the PR Committee is to support events and provide marketing for the District.  

We, along with the other districts of the CPTA, recently received $1000 in “PR Bucks” from CPTA.  The Districts are allowed to decide how the monies will be allocated and for what functions within the District.    The CPTA recently ran an ad in the Sacramento Bee highlighting physical therapy with great success.  LB-SB is partnering with interested clinics, private practices, or individuals to increase the public’s awareness of physical therapy. We are going to run quarter page ad in the Daily Breeze newspaper (September ’05). Cost will be between $90 and $180 depending on the level of interest for this campaign. If you are interested in contributing, please call Patti Evans at the CPTA office (916) 929-2782 for more details. 

We have also been investigating community outreach activities such as the Stroke Walk which would also help to increase the public’s awareness of physical therapy. 

The PR Committee is also developing key contacts for legislators in the area in an effort to have a greater influence on legislation which may have an impact on the practice of physical therapy.  If you are interested in being one of these key contacts, you may e-mail Aimee Miltenberger at akmiltenberger@hotmail.com for further information.

Respectfully submitted by Kelley Kubota, PT, MS, NCS, Co-chairperson, Public Relations Committee


 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1Attention All LBSB District Members!
District elections are fast approaching and the following positions are open for nominations:

District Chairperson (2 year term)

Secretary (2 year term)

Nominating Committee (2 vacant positions)

District Representative (2 vacant positions)

Student Liason (non-elected position)

Get involved in your district and help make a difference.
To submit nominations or obtain additional information about open positions, please contact:

Oscar Gallardo (Nominating Comm. Chair) at ogallardo@ladhs.org

This may be the easiest way to earn $50...

The Long Beach South Bay District has a list of volunteers who want to present the two Move California modules to the public within our district.  These are first class presentations that have been authored by CPTA members and are available to be downloaded from the chapter website (enter on the professional side, click on communications and PR and then click on the Move California website link). 

We need contacts...if you can provide us with a DATE, TIME, LOCATION , CONTACT NAME and PHONE NUMBER to present one of these modules, the Long Beach South Bay District will give you $50!!   It is that easy. Maybe it is already an organization you belong to.  You do not have to make the presentation (of course you are welcome to).  We have volunteers waiting to get out there. 

Who is the target audience?  

For the Backpack Safety presentation we have been targeting Parent/Teacher Association meetings or students themselves...from grade school to junior high. Any other group that has children is great as well such as rotary clubs, church or synagogue organizations or any other group that would benefit from this information. 

For the Falls Prevention presentation we are targeting seniors or anyone who knows a senior! Some ideas are senior centers, retirement communities, rotary clubs, church or synagogue organizations or any other group that would benefit from this information. 

Email your contact information, time and date to  Oliver de la Paz at odelapaz@ladhs.org


Jun 
PT Legislative Day was held on May 17, 2005 at the State Capitol in Sacramento, California.  This event is a critical venue to advocate for the profession and practice of physical therapy, and we discussed a couple of recent bills with the greatest focus and attention spent on SB 724, a bill authored to grant access to the California State University system to offer professional and clinical doctorate degrees.  Senator Jack Scott (D-Altadena), author of SB 724, discussed the history of SB 724 including those who support it and those who oppose it, and why he, as an educator authored the bill.  He also thanked us for our efforts in support of this important bill.

The greatest resistance to this bill is the University of California system.  They are currently the only state university which is allowed by California law to award the doctorate degree.  At this time, the only public school which is able to offer the DPT is UCSF, and they have a joint program with San Francisco State University.  Kay Cerny, the director of the physical therapy program at Long Beach State University, was in attendance, and she was able to speak to the importance of this bill passing.  Effectively, there would not be any public schools besides UCSF/SFSU which would offer the DPT.  This could have a huge impact on potential physical therapists being able to affordably attend physical therapy programs.


Appointments were held with over fifty legislators who welcomed CPTA members and expressed support of CPTA’s legislative positions.  The event was a great opportunity to develop new relationships, and we were able to educate Senate and Assembly members about physical therapy and issues of importance to physical therapists.

I received a follow-up letter from Debra Bowen, a Senator from the 28th District whose office we visited.  She reported that on May 31st the Senate approved SB 724 by a vote of 34-3.

The Public Relations Committee of the Long Beach – South Bay District is working with CPTA on developing key contacts with local legislators.  If you would like to get involved in developing relationships with your local state Senators and/or Assembly Members, please contact Aimee Miltenberger at akmiltenberger@hotmail.com.

Respectfully submitted by Kelley Kubota, PT, MS, NCS

Assembly Representative


Have you ever wanted to experience the art and science of Physical Therapy in a different venue?  Consider the Physical Therapy Overseas India Program.  The goal of the program is to provide continuing education  for PT staff and students of Christian Medical College (CMC)  through classroom instruction and clinical training AND improve the quality of PT services to patients in CMC’s 1500 bed hospital. Volunteers for this program may be retired or in active practice with at least two years of clinical experience.  Volunteer assignments require a three week minimum commitment.  For more information visit their website at info@hvousa.org or www.hvousa.org

o learn new l Therapist for our Day Treatment/Community Re-entry Spinal Cord Injury Program (Transitional 
Do you have something to say?
Do you know of an upcoming event, continuing education opportunity, editorial or have good news to share with the district?  Email the district at lb_sbapta@hotmail.com and have it printed in the next newsletter.  The newsletter is produced quarterly. If you would like to receive this newsletter by email, write us at lb_sbapta@hotmail.com  Type in your name, professional designation and email address.


Have you recently changed your mailing address or email address?
Help us keep updated records. Send an email to lb_sbapta@hotmail.com so we can better serve you. 



See Us on the World Wide Web  http://www.geocities.com/lbsbapta for district news, job postings and meeting minutes.

oearn new l Therapist for our Day Treatment/Community Re-entry Spinal Cord Injury Program (Transitional 
Are you getting the most out of your APTA and CPTA membership?
Do you visit the websites regularly to get updates on our profession, reimbursement, legislation, continuing education and job posting?   Make sure you keep shortcuts to www.apta.org and www.ccapta.org on your home and work computers.  Get plugged in and watch your career soar.


ERGONOMIC SPECIALIST/CONSULTANT

Woodward, Alpert & Associates, Inc. is an ergonomics consulting firm based in Orange County.  We are looking for an independent, motivated individual to join our ergonomic consulting team.  Must have experience doing ergonomic evaluations.

Please contact Joanette Alpert, PT, MS, CIE, CPE or send a resume to:

Woodward, Alpert & Associates, Inc.

1651 E. Fourth St, Suite #234

Santa Ana, CA  92701

Telephone:  (714) 565-3100

Fax:  (714) 565-1015

Email:  jalpert@earthlink.net
Little Company of Mary

Positions in San Pedro and Torrance

Physical Therapists

Physical Therapy Assistants

$ign-on bonu$

Post-Acute Pay Differential

Competitive Pay Package

And More!

Call Lizza in Human Resources:  310-514-5402

Fax resume:  310-514-5213
Email resume:  jobs@lcmhs.org 

Apply Online:  www.lcmcareers.com
  JOB OPPORTUNITY            


 








Physical Therapy Overseas 





Public Relations





Upcoming District Meeting








Chair Note





2006 LBSB District Nominations Needed





2005 PT Leg Day





MOVE CALIFORNIA








